STATELINE AREA TRANSPORTATION STUDY

2400 Springbrook Court + Beloit, Wisconsin 53511

NOTICE OF MEETING LOCATION CHANGE

August 25, 2014

Due to a scheduling conflict today’s Stateline Area Transportation Study (SLATS) meeting
location has been changed to the Engineering Conference Room at 2400 Springbrook Court in
Beloit. The meeting will begin at 10 am or shortly thereafter.

Please contact T.J. Nee with any questions.

608-364-6702
neet@beloitwi.gov
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